
Bay Music Boosters  

January Meeting Minutes 

1/24/18 7:00pm 

 

Mr. Allen for Mrs. Gess- 

Solo and Ensemble was a wonderful success. Choraleers received a 1 for their entry. 

 

Mr. Allen –  

Solo and Ensemble had a large turnout this year by students. This year it was held at Padua Franciscan. It 

worked well for the contest.  

A big THANK YOU to all the chaperones who signed up for NEOBI at Severance Hall.  

Kenneth Thompson from BGSU will be directing the high school Honors Band this year.  

Band contest will be held March 2nd and 3rd.  Typically, we are scheduled for Friday, but we won’t be 

confirmed until at least 2 weeks prior to the event. 

Orchestra Contest will be held on March 16th and 17th.  Again, no confirmation on which day Bay will 

perform until closer to event.  

 

Mr. Awad- 

8th grade Honors Band will be held at the Brecksville-Broadview Heights Middle School on March 10th. 

Rehearsals will begin at 9:00am. The concert will begin at 3:00pm.  

Students will participate in a rehearsal at Rocky River Middle School on January 28th from 6-9pm. 

Mid-winter Band Concert for grades 6th-8th. 

Solo and Ensemble contest 3/17/2018. 

Musical rehearsals are underway. 

 

Mrs. Rohlke 

Rockettes will be performing during the game vs. River. 

Junior Rockettes will be performing durning the game vs. Elyria Catholic. 

Tryouts coming up. 

 



Susan Evans- 

There will be several committee chair openings that we will need filled for the next school year. We will 

be sending an email with further information soon. 

 

David Johnson-  

Financial report 

 

Brian Deibel –  

We need a Co-Chair for the 2018 Membership Drive. Drive to be held on August 13, 2018. 

 

Tracy Deibel/Patty Curry Uniforms- 

Patty has officially stepped down as Band Uniform Parent. We will need at least one volunteer to fill her 

spot asap, so we can train the incoming BUM. Patty expressed how much fun she has had and thanks 

everyone for all their help these past 2 years. We will miss you Patty!! 

 

Tracy Deibel –  

Needs to find 2 volunteers to help collect items and fundraise for the Blitz auction.  

 

Jason Martin – 

Mr. Martin presented to the Board tonight about plans for a new field house/concessions for Bay High. 

He is raising money to complete the project. Mr. Martin has asked the Bay Music Booster to contribute 

financially to the project. More information forthcoming.  

 

 


